
 
STRATEGIC ACTION COMMITTEE ON HOMELESSNESS 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
TUESDAY, MARCH 24, 2020 

7:00 P.M. 
 

TULARE CHAMBER OF COMMERCE TRADE ROOM 
220 E. TULARE AVE. TULARE CA 

 
The regular meeting to be held on  

Tuesday, March 24, 2020, at 7:00 p.m.  
has been cancelled. 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting may be held 

Tuesday, April 28, 2020, at 7:00 p.m.  
 

(subject to cancellation) 


